
 

 

 
 

 *Please have students wear sneakers every 

day and bring a sweatshirt or coat 

to school. We have gym and 

recess outside most days. 

 
 

 

 

I will be using Remind as our classroom 

communication system. I will be using this to 

send personal messages to you about your 

child, share pictures of things we are doing in 

the classroom, and share district updates and 

events. 

Go to:  

https://www.remind.com/join/k889hbak8a  

OR 

Send this text: @k889hbak8a to 

81010 
 

You can also reach me at my 

email: agarrison@pval.org  

 

 

Homework:  Daily reading (30 min), Practice 

math facts (5-10 min)  

 

 

We will be going out everyday for  

recess unless it is raining. Please 

have your student dress 

appropriately.  

 

 

 

 

 

November 1– No School- Superintendent 

Conference Day 

November 4- End of 1st Quarter 

November 11- No School - Veterans’ Day  

November 21 – Early Dismissal – Parent 

Teacher Conferences  (ES 11:00am) 

November 22 – Early Dismissal (ES 11:00am) 

November 23-25- Thanksgiving Break 

 

What We’re Learning 
 

ELA: Readers’ Workshop: 

Building reading stamina with 

individual books.  

Writing:  Writing a research paper 

on weather phenomenon’s 
 

Math:   Students explore strategies for 

solving multiplication and 

division facts within 100. 
 

Social Studies: Life in the 

United States is 

impacted by 

geography. The U.S.A. depends 

on itself and others to fulfill its 

needs and wants. The U.S.A. has a 

democratic form of government. 

The U.S.A. has many common and diverse 

cultural elements. 

 

Science:  Stormy Skies- in this unit students 

investigate and make predictions about the 

weather through careful observation of the 

clouds and wind. Students also learn to 

differentiate between weather and climate 

and use models to reveal global climate 

patterns.  

 

   

 

 

        More info on the back→ 

https://www.remind.com/join/k889hbak8a
mailto:agarrison@pval.org


 

 

 
 

 

If you haven’t sent in a family 

picture please think about 

sending one in. 
 

Your student spends many hours each week at 

school. I want our classroom to be your 

student’s home away from home, a place 

where your student feels welcome, 

comfortable, and safe. A great way to help 

build this classroom community is including a 

picture to represent each student. Please send 

a 4X6 family picture (or any comfort picture 

such as a favorite pet or person) to school at 

your convenience. If your student has more 

than one family to represent, please feel free 

to send more than one picture.  

 

If you don’t have a way to print a picture feel 

free to send me a picture through email 

(agarrison@pval.org) or on Remind and I will 

print it for you. 

 

Thank you for your help! -Mrs. Garrison 

 

 

 

Mrs. Garrison’s  

Parent Teacher Conference 

Sign up 

November 21,2022 
1) Go to the camera app on your phone. 

2) Scan QR and tap on website that pops 

up. 

3) Sign up for a time that works for you. 

 

 

mailto:agarrison@pval.org

